
Hi Ken, 
 
I have some suggestions for the committee to consider.  
 
1) Since the virus can live on surfaces for long periods of time, please consider 
temporarily closing all public playground equipment. This could be done with caution 
tape and “closed” signs.   
 
2) Consider temporarily closing PDX and other airports except for emergencies. The 
more people travel, the faster the virus spreads, and people are still traveling.  
 
3) Consider temporarily closing indoor malls, at least any store that has the capability to 
sell their products online. 
 
4) For districts where every high school student has been given a chrome book and 
access to free WiFi (such as the Beaverton School District), require high schools to 
continue current semester courses online, whatever that may look like. Younger 
children can learn at home through play and optional activities. The extended school 
closures will hurt high schoolers most of all, especially those who will not choose 
optional learning activities.  
 
Thanks for giving us a voice in this, Ken.  
 
Stay well, 
Elizabeth Moreno 
 
 


